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MEMORANDUM 

TO:  Marijuana Control Board  
 

DATE:  February 20, 2019 

FROM:  Erika McConnell, Director 
 

RE:         The Fairbanks Cut, LLC, 
   #18187, Retail Store 

 
 
In December of 2018, the board approved this application with delegation. On January 10, 2019, 
AMCO received a timely protest by the City of Fairbanks pending fire inspections and a certificate 
of occupancy. The protest is provided as the second page in this memo tab. 
 
I recommend that the board rescind its prior approval with delegation, and then uphold the protest 
and deny the application with a 90 day abeyance, to be in accordance with 3 AAC 306.060.  
 
 
 
 



AMCO Received 1/10/2019




